
Friday 11th August 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Year 10 Trip to One Tree Hill College for the EPro8 Challenge Semi-final

The EPro8 Challenge is an inter-school science and engineering competition. Every year over 25,000
students from throughout New Zealand take part. The competition is designed to promote science,
engineering and problem solving. Having succeeded in the first round of the competition, Mt Albert
Campus will now be sending the same team to the semi-final.

This trip is optional. Participation will cost $34 per student and will be invoiced via KAMAR
to enable you to pay this via the parent portal. If you do not know how to access the portal
please email: accounts@elim.school.nz

Date: Thursday 24 August

Depart: Elim Christian College Mt Albert 9:00am

Return: 1:00pm

Transport: Private vehicle

Location: One Tree Hill College

Cost: $34

Students will need to come dressed in full school uniform and bring food for the morning.

Please complete this form to give permission for your child to attend by Thursday 17 August.

https://forms.gle/uH2cwHtQc3PcYV7Z7

Ngāmihi,

Jason Ridler
Y9/Y10 STEM Teacher
Jason.Ridler@elim.school.nz
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